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I am a CSO member; however, I cannot access the DINR application.  What should I do? 
You are encouraged to log onto the 2022 DINR application link as soon as the application is available on February 
14,2022 through QuickBase (https://octo.quickbase.com/db/bgr42iqs8) to confirm your access  
to the application. If you do not have access to the DINR application, contact DCPS Offboarding at 

dcps.offboarding@k12.dc.gov. 

I’m resigning. Do I need to submit a resignation letter in addition to the DINR application?   

No. The DINR application will serve as your resignation letter and the effective date of separation will be July 1, 

2022. 



 

 

 

How do I cancel allotments and/or direct deposit? 
If you would like to cancel your allotments or direct deposit you must submit changes through PeopleSoft at 
http://pshcm.dc.gov from a DC Government networked computer. Note that you will not have access to your 
account following your separation date.      
 

I am moving. When and how do I change my address?  

To change your address, log onto PeopleSoft Employee Self Service (http://ess.dc.gov) from any computer to 

change your address on or before July 1, 2022. If you need to change your address after July 1, 2022, you will need 

to send an email request to Employee Services at dcps.pschangerequest@k12.dc.gov. The email should include 

your full name, employee ID number and proof of the new address (government-
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